
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

November Newsletter 2024 

Remembrance Day Ceremony 
On Thursday, November 7th NES will hold our 
Remembrance Day ceremony at 10:30 am.  Several 
classes and the choir will perform.  Student 
representatives from each class will place a wreath 
in the memory of those fallen at war.  All students 
will have art displayed for the art contest sponsored 
by the Legion.  Gr. 5 students will also have their 
essays or poems judged as well. Winners and prizes 
will be given out at a later date. There will be no 
school on November 11th in honor of Remembrance 
Day.   
 

 
 

Drama Club 
Drama club is starting up again for grades 3-5.  This 
year we will do the production of Shrek. Interested 
students received a detailed information sheet 
regarding auditions and commitment.  Auditions 
take place after school on November 7th from 3-4:30 
pm. 
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Report Cards 
Teachers will be working on report cards for the 
morning on Nov. 22nd and will be doing professional 
learning in the afternoon.  Report cards will be issued 
on December 2nd at the end of the day regarding your 
child’s achievement.  We are expecting to meet with 
all parents to touch base on December 5th from 5:00 
pm-7:00 pm or on December 6th from 9:00 am-11:00 
am.  Our appointments will be open house format.  We 
will be sending appointment sign-up sheets home as 
we get closer to the dates. There will be no school for 
students on December 6th. 
 
Student Council 
The student council will hold a dress up day the last 
Friday of each month.  The November dress up day 
will be Sports Day and will take place on November 
29th.  On this day students can dress up in their 
favorite sports attire.  We will award a prize for best 
dressed for those paying the participation fee of a 
loonie.  Students may take part without paying but 
will not be considered for a prize. 
 

 

    Nov. 4    Interim Progress Reports go home  
    Nov. 4    Chess for gr. 2-5 each Monday 3:00-3:30 pm 

Nov. 7    Remembrance Day Assembly 10:30am 
Nov. 7    Drama Auditions for Shrek 3-4:30pm (gr. 3-5) 
Nov. 8    School Improvement Planning- no school for students 
Nov. 11   Remembrance Day Holiday observed (No school)  
Nov. 12   Picture Retakes Day 
Nov. 12   NES clothing available to purchase this month 
Nov. 14   PSSC Meeting at 6:00 pm in the library 
Nov. 18   Feed the Hawks Meeting at 6pm in the library 
Nov. 19   Curling Club guests in gym classes 
Nov. 21   Playground Committee Meeting at 6pm 
Nov. 22   PL\Report Writing Day- no school for students 
Nov. 25   Homemade Mixes Fundraiser starts 
Nov. 26   Bingo Fundraiser for Playground at the Lion’s Club 
Nov. 29   Dress Up Day- $1.00 (Sports Day) 
Nov. 29   Birthday Cupcakes for November Birthdays 
Nov. 29   Be Yourself Assembly at 1pm 
Dec. 2    Report Cards released 
Dec. 5    Student Progress Conferences 5-7pm 
Dec. 6    Student Progress Conferences 9-11:00 am 
Dec. 17    Christmas Concert     

     

  

  

 



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cross Country Run 
The students placing in the recent Cross-Country 
Run from NES include:  
Grade 3 girls 
1st – Anna Cernivz 
Grade 3 boys 
3rd- Fletcher Nason 
4th -Ayden Wilson 
Grade 4 boys 
2nd- Westin Christie                                     
Congratulations to all! NES finished 3rd over all 
out of 7 schools! 
 
NES Healthy Minds  
We would like to "thank" everyone for the 
continued community support to our school.  
Thank you so much for supporting our Breakfast 
Program, Feed the Hawks Program and our 
playground initiatives:  NVFD, Arlene and Bob 
Small, UNIFOR Local 219 and Big Axe Brewery.  
For inquires about donating to our school please 
contact Mrs. Priest at 506-575-6000. 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
Our official kindergarten registration week was 
scheduled in early October, and we are excited 
to have 25 students registered so far. If you 
missed out on this event, there is still time to 
register. You can register through our website or  
contact us at 575-6000. 
 
Christmas Concert 
Our concert is set for December 17th at 9:30 am 
and a repeat at 12:30 pm. The theme will be 
Twas the Night Before Christmas. More info to 
come in December. 
 
Curling 
Did you know that Nackawic offers Little Rock 
and Junior curling? Come check it out for free on 
November 16th @9 am. Please bring a helmet, 
warm clothes and clean shoes! Practice runs 
Saturday mornings at 9:00 am. Contact Terrilyn 
MacFarlane 506-471-0584 or 
email terrilynannemacfarlane@gmail.com for 
more information. 
 
Picture Retakes 
Harvey Studios will be back at NES to do retakes 
on November 12th first thing in the morning.  
Please register with Harvey Studios if your child 
needs to have retakes done. 
 

November Birthdays 
Happy birthday this month to Rosie McKeil, Emmett 
Davidson, Georgia Dixon, Willow Cullins, Hunter 
Lapierre, Aubree Sharpe, Ryker Dore, Colton 
Krysiak, Javier Lewis, Willow Cottreau, Wyatt 
Corey, Mialin Comeau, Ryker Sharpe, Hayden 
Martin, James DeMerchant, Davon Campbell, Bensen 
Travis, Logan Caterini, Bentley Cronkhite, Lennox 
Plumadore, Carson Rowe, Judson Clark, Benjamin 
Bradley, Mlle Jackman, Miss Grant, Mr. Morehouse 
and Mr. Graham. Students will receive a cupcake 
sponsored by J-Lynn’s Independent Grocer on Nov. 
29th.  

 
Playground  
The Playground Committee would like to thank our 
Fall Fun Night volunteers Tammy Biggar, Melisssa 
Coughlan, and Allyson Harrison for working the 
canteen for us.  The Homemade Mixes Campaign 
will run from Nov. 25th - Dec. 6th.  Information will 
be going home soon on this fundraiser. There also 
the proceeds from the bingo night at the Lion’s Club 
on November 26th will go towards the playground.  
Please join us for this adult bingo night at 7:00 pm. 
 
Enrichment 
Students will have an opportunity to select an 
enrichment choice that will be offered over four 35-
minute sessions in November and December.  This is 
meant to give students an extension of the 
curriculum in a specific area.  The students will 
choose from a list provided in mid-November.  We 
are looking forward to this exciting opportunity! 
 
Be Yourself Presentation 
Nathaniel Rankin, an international award-winning 
magician & circus artist based outside of Saint John, 
NB will perform an educational magic & circus 
show, “Be Yourself - Lessons Learned in 
Acceptance” at Nackawic Elementary on November 
29th. This assembly exposes young people to 
multiple performing disciplines while focusing on 
the importance of being yourself and accepting 
differences in ourselves and others. 
 
On Sale 
We will be selling NES clothing from November 12th -
27th with many selections to choose from.  Orders 
will be in before Christmas.  Order forms have been 
sent home and need to be filled out regardless of if 
the order was paid for online.  Personalized items 
can be purchased but can only be indicated on the 
paper form.   
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